
 

  

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 ‘Growing together at the Heart of God’s Community’ 

 26th April 2024 - Our “Value for life” is “Humility”.                   

“Be completely humble and gentle; be patient bearing one another with love” Ephesians 4:2 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Head Teacher’s Hello                                                       

Dear All,  

I am delighted to share with you the updates from this week at our school. Our lovely children have 
been working diligently in their classes, and it has been a joy to witness their enthusiasm for learning 
with smiles. I recently had the pleasure of joining Class 2 for a discussion on our Christian value of 
humility and was truly impressed by the thoughtful insights shared by the children, one child said they 
would show how to be humble (putting others first) by helping their friends when they are working, 
and another said they would help their mum and dad wash up!  Humble indeed and it warms my heart 
to see our children embracing important life values. 

It is also my pleasure to announce that we have received some wonderful entries for the school card 
competition, well done to all, and the school winner is announced further down in its own special 
box…read on.  I would also like to take this opportunity to express my gratitude to our dedicated staff 
members, who consistently go above and beyond to provide                                                             
the best possible education for our children and thank you                                                                
to you as parents and carers supporting us all in this.                                                                                            
Thank you for your continued support and involvement                                                                              
in our school community. Kind Regards Mrs Mowbray 

 

 

                        

 

 

                                                         

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                    

We are a church school…              

 Love never fails 1 Corinthians 13:8 
Our Christan values to be explored this 

 half term is Humility. We have been looking at 

 what being humble in our actions tells others 

about us. 
 

 

 

            

 

 

 

Teaching a 

Knowledge 

rich 

curriculum 

Week in pictures…English 

EYFS:  Reception 

 

 

 

Class 2:Wolves 

 

 

 

Class 3: BFG 

 

 

 

Class 4: The Hidden 

Forest 

 

  

 

 



          
 
 
 

           
 
 

     

 
Glazebury Governors 
Chair of Governors – Dave Beechey 
Vice Chair of Governors – Alice Richards 
Head Teacher – Mrs K Mowbray 
Staff Governor – Mrs K Wall 
Parent Governor – Mrs A Wilcock 
Parent Governor – Mrs J Morgan 
Foundation Governors – Sara Makepeace-~Taylor, Stuart Roberts-Tighe, James Towey. 
If you wish to contact them, you can do so via the school email address: 
glazeburyprimary@ldst.org.uk  

 

 

 
   Learn, Love and Achieve with Jesus  … Do you want to be a teacher ? Our Trust is 

an Initial Teaching Training Provider, supporting our teachers of the future. 

    

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Trust’s Prayer  
Heavenly Father, 

Let peace, friendship and love grow in our schools. 

Send the Holy Spirit to give excellence to our  learning, 

love to our actions and joy to our worship. 

Guide us to help others, so that we may all 

Learn, Love and Achieve, 

Together with Jesus. 

Amen 

 

Attendance Celebration   

Attendance Celebration – Year groups who achieve 100% in a week receive 2 tickets, and year groups 

with above 97% receive one ticket. On a weekly basis tickets are recorded and totalled at the end of the 

half term as a whole year group.  WELL DONE TO OUR WINNERS - YEAR 4 

All our year 4 children will receive, a certificate, a treat, and one extra playtime. Our two Attendance 

Officers Farrah & Owen monitor this competition and keep the children informed each week of how their 

year group is performing, the children selected prize ideas. 

Who will win this half term? 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Nursery Places Available – Open Morning – Saturday 15th June 2024 
 

We have nursery places available for immediate start and we are taking applications for 

September 2024. Please contact the school office for further information. 

We are having an open morning in our nursery on Saturday 15th June 2024 for children who may 

be interested in joining us. Come along to have a look around our amazing environment. 

2 year olds also very welcome. 
 

 

 

  

 
Aspirations Afternoon 

After the great success of our Career Aspirations event last year, and a huge thanks to those that 

took part last year. We are pleased to say we are continuing this tradition. Our HEART curriculum 

includes a focus on ensuring our children have exposure to opportunities that may inspire them for 

the future. This event will allow children at Glazebury to discover the knowledge and skills they 

would require for future learning and employment pathways. We would love for our children to 

experience as many varied careers as possible.   

Do you or your company think you may be able to support this event and have the time to 

attend on Tuesday 25th June in the afternoon. (if you helped last year and are willing to do this 

again that would be fabulous) 

What does it entail? - If you can attend and possibly bring any information or artifacts that 

represent your role, or any suitable equipment to bring your career to life. If you can talk to the 

children for about 5 minutes and be prepared for them, in year groups, to listen to your expert 

knowledge and ask questions. If you think you will be able to help and provide this vital service to 

expand our children’s aspirations.  

Please contact Mrs Holcroft for further details (glazeburyprimary@ldst.org.uk) 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Design A Card Competition. We are delighted to 
announce the winner of our Glazebury Card Completion. 
Thank you to all the children who submitted their 
wonderful designs – you are all very creative and we 
received some fantastic designs.  

Our winner is Xanthe in year 4. 
I am sure you agree that Xanthe’s design is an excellent 
representation of our school. Certificates and prizes will be 
awarded in next Friday’s Celebration Collective Worship 

 

 

 

 

  Seedlings -Garden Club       
Gardening Club are meeting again and 
would welcome donations of any 
seedlings of either vegetables or flowers 
over the coming weeks to plant out as the 
weather improves.  
 
Thank you in advance.  

 

Uniform Donations / Sale 
Thank you to all that came to the second 
hand uniform sale and to those who 
donated uniform – hope you grabbed a 
bargain.  This raised £29 so far for school 
funds which will benefit all of your 
children. There is an item open on 
ParentPay for those who still need to 
make their donation. 
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Celebrating YOU!                
 
 

 
Celebrating Gemima in year 4 who has been having piano lessons since last August and her teacher is 
delighted with her progress. She is now preparing for her first exam. Well done and good luck Gemima. 
 

 
 
Who will be next in our Hall of fame? 
Many of our children take part in a whole wide range of activities outside school.   
Football, music, dancing, gymnastics, rugby, karate to name but a few.  We would like to hear about 
their achievements, share with our Glazebury family via our weekly newsletter.  So we can office 
Glazebury.primary@ldst.org.uk with their achievements and we can include them in our newsletter. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Glazebury All Saints Church 

All welcome to the next family 

service at All Saints Church, 

Glazebury at 11am on Sunday 5th 

May. Hope to see lots of you there. 

 

 

Changeable Weather – please can you make 

sure your children come to school with suitable clothing 

and always bring a coat to school as our weather is so 

changeable. 

 

Household Support Fund 
The government have committed further funds to the Household Support Fund.  Those families 

already in receipt of the fund will continue to be paid the fund and do not need to do anything, 

however, if your child is eligible for free school meals you may not yet have made a 

claim.  Families simply need to complete the form on the council’s website (which also provides 

further information on the fund): Household Support Fund | warrington.gov.uk.  If eligible they 

will receive a minimum of £90 and the release of funding is around school holidays in order to 

support families with meals when schools are closed.  Should families have any questions on this 

please ask them to contact: householdsupportfund@warrington.gov.uk. 

 

Glazebury Village Chat Café - Why not come along and enjoy chatting over a 

cuppa and making new friends, come along to Glazebury Village Chat Cafe, from 9am 

every Wednesday in the All Saints group room. All welcome. 
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22nd April – Emily 

22nd April – Henry 

25th April - Elsie 

 

 

 
 

 

Reminder – Bank Holiday Monday 
Reminder a week on Monday 6th May is bank 
holiday Monday so school will be closed.                
Let’s hope for a sunny day. 
 

 

Culcheth Year 6 Transition Day – please 
note we have been informed by Culcheth High 
School the transition days for year 6 this year is 
two days Wednesday 3rd and Thursday 4th July. 

 



 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                              
 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    
 
                                                                                                                                                      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                               
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Head Teachers Award 

 
Alfie 

for demonstrating wonderful driving skills in the 

police car. 

James 

for always sharing a smile while learning. 

Lucas 

for working so hard on his handwriting. 

Lucy 

for already being a super role model for learning 

behaviour. 

Spencer 

for wonderful manners and politely opening 

doors for others. 

Gemma 

for showing humility and sharing learning with 

others. 

Isla 

for being a wonderful role model for both 

learning and friendship. 

Gabrielle 

for showing kindness in friendships and 

demonstrating a wonderful attitude to learning. 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
Personal Development Award 

 

Mabel 

for settling into nursery so well. 

Joining in activities with a smile. 

Inez 

for really trying her best in phonics to blend and 

segment longer word. 

Great work Inez. 

Jayden 

for excellent effort all week. 

Szymon 

for excellent effort on his work and super 

engagement in introductions. 

Vincent 

for working so hard this week on his 

handwriting, phonics, and spellings. 

Libby 

for her kindness and patience when supporting, 

helping, and encouraging her classmates. 

Lincoln 

for being a good friend. 

Sienna 

for a hardworking attitude toward learning.  

Well done. 

Golden Tickets 

Nursery – Mila, Sofia, Heidi, Poppy, Mabel, Tadhg, Alvie S, India, Oliver, Spencer, George, 

Isla, Joe, Rafe. 

Reception – Well done reception everyone received a golden ticket this week for excellent math 

and English work. 

Class 2 – Ethan, Szymon, Betty, Chloe, Lucy, Albert, Jayden. 

Class 3 – Everyone in class 3 received a golden ticket this week. Well done. 

Class 4 – Dexter, Olivia, Lincoln, Jack, Marco, Noah H, Sienna. 
 

 



 
 
 
 

 

 
Growing at the heart of God’s community 

 
Love never fails- 1 Corinthians 

 

ATTENDANCE 
Whole school attendance so far, this academic year is 95.2 %. 

Glazebury School attendance target is 97% 
Attendance for Week Commencing Monday 22nd April 2024. 

 
 

Miss Bimson - Reception attendance 98.4% 

Mrs Tate- Year 1 attendance 95.6% 

Mrs Tate - Year 2 attendance 100% Well done 

Mrs Goman- Year 3 attendance 100% Well done 

Mrs Goman- Year 4 attendance 93.1% 

Miss Green - Year 5 attendance 96.7%  

Mrs Wall - Year 6 attendance 96.9% 


